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MEMORANDUM TO:   James M. Taylor 
                 Executive Director for Operations 
                                /s/ 
FROM:            John T. Larkins, Executive Director 
                 Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
 
SUBJECT:         PROPOSED REVISION 1 TO REGULATORY GUIDE 
                 1.153, "CRITERIA FOR SAFETY SYSTEMS" (DRAFT 
                 REGULATORY GUIDE DG-1042) 
 
 
     During the 424th meeting of the Advisory Committee on 
Reactor Safeguards, September 7-8, 1995, the Committee decided 
not to comment on the proposed revision to Regulatory Guide 
1.153.  The Committee appreciates the staff's efforts to keep it 
informed of the status of proposed regulatory guide revisions. 
 
 
Reference: 
Memorandum dated August 17, 1995, from Lawrence C. Shao, RES, to 
John T. Larkins, ACRS, Subject:  Proposed Revision 1 Regulatory 
Guide 1.153, "Criteria for Safety Systems" (Draft Regulatory 
Guide DG-1042) 
 
cc:  J. Hoyle, SECY  
     J. Blaha, OEDO 
     L. Soffer, OEDO 
     S. Aggarwal, RES 
     J. Cortez, RES 
     A. Thadani, NRR 
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